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Date: 20 Dec 2023  
To: All WCG IRB Investigators  
From: WCG IRB  
Re: Change in address - 01 Jan 2024 
 

Dear Investigator:  
 
The purpose of this memo is to inform you that WCG IRB’s mailing address is changing. 
Effective 01 Jan 2024, WCG IRB’s mailing address will be:  
 
WCG IRB  
212 Carnegie Center, Suite 301 
Princeton, NJ 08540, USA 
 
Our phone numbers and staff email addresses will remain the same.  
 
Please reference FDA Information Sheet – Frequently Asked Questions – Statement of 
Investigator (Form FDA 1572)* question #7, and note that you are not required to update your 
1572. However, a copy of this memo should be filed with the records of each of your active 
WCG IRB studies.  
 
 
*https://www.fda.gov/regulatory-information/search-fda-guidance-documents/frequently-asked-
questions-statement-investigator-form-fda-1572    
 

 


